
Wrap Up Term 4 2023  

Merry Christmas to All and a Happy New Year 

Dear parents, carers, and community, a huge thank you for a 

wonderful and amazing term 4. It has been a pleasure in 

working with your child through 2023. We have celebrated 
many successes in the school and supported many people 

across the community. With the greatest respect, thank you to 

all for your continued understanding.  

We look forward to 2024 with a new direction in terms of 
teaching and learning. I am sure that again we will achieve 

highly as we set our expectations for every child and grade. 

Please ensure that you are a part of your child’s education for 

2024.  

I wish all an amazing break after this term! Our year 1 to 6 

students for 2024 will all start school on the 1 February. Our 

Kindergarten students officially start on Wednesday 7 

February. All Kindergarten students will be assessed against 

the Best Start benchmark from the 2 February. All parents will 

be informed of time and date.  

 

Daryl McKay 

Principal  

A Message from Mr McKay Coming events for Term  4 

Date Events 

Monday 4 December Swim Scheme Starts 

Wednesday 6 December Year 6 Farewell Party 

Thursday 7 December Kindergarten Christmas 

Concert  

Friday 8 December Sports Assembly 

Tuesday 12 December  Kinder Excursion to the 

Farm  

Thursday 14 December Year 6 Graduation      

Assembly  

Friday 15 December  Last day of Term 4 

Tuesday 30 January 2024 Staff Development Day 

Wednesday 31 January 

2024 

Staff Development Day 

Thursday 1 February  

2024 

Students return to school 

for Years 1-6 

Wednesday 7 February Kindergarten Start 
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Kindergarten Excursion  

Just a reminder Kindergarten are going on an excursion 

to  Calmsley Hill City Farm on Tuesday 12 December 

Children must wear their full sports uniform including 

their school hat. 

Please make sure you pack recess and lunch with a 
water bottle.  

Permission and payment via School bytes. Payment by   
29 November .  

For further information please see note on School bytes 

or speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Year 6 Farewell Party  

Just a reminder that the Year 6 Farewell Party is on next 

Wednesday evening, 6 December at the school. 

Start Time:  6pm 

Finish Time: 9pm   

Students have been provided with  information about the 

evening. 

Please make sure you are here by 9pm to collect your 

child in the school carpark. A note will be sent home with 
further information. 

 

Year  6 Graduation Assembly  

The Year 6 Graduation assembly will be held on    

Thursday 14 December in our hall. 

 

Start Time: 9.00am 

Finish Time: 11.00am 

Parents, Grandparents and Carers are welcome to  
attend, please make sure you are seated in the hall by 

8.45am 

 

 

Year 6 Fun Day 

Year 6 are having a fun day to celebrate finishing     

primary school on Wednesday 13 December. 

From 1pm to 2.50pm  

This is being held on school grounds and is for year 6 

students only. 

 

Kindergarten Christmas Concert 

Kindergarten are celebrating the end of year with a 

Christmas Concert on Thursday 7 December in our 
school hall. 

Time: 9.15am 

We ask the students to wear Christmas themed mufti 
clothes or red and green shorts and shirts. 

Parents, Grandparents and Carers are all welcome 
to attend.  

 

Wishing you all a  

Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year 

Have a fun and safe Holiday  



 Week 10  School Value  
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Classes for 2024 

If you know that your child will be returning to school late in 2024 due to being on extended leave, could you please 

complete the form below and return this to the office so that we can include them in our numbers for next year. 

LATE RETURN 2024 

I wish to advise that __________________________________     in class ___________ will be returning to 

school on  ______________________ .  The reason for the late return is  ___________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian:  _____________________________________  Date:  ____________________________ 

Contact No:  _____________________________ 

If you are planning to not return to our school next year, and enrolling your child in another school, please fill out the 

form below, and return it to our school office. 

ENROLMENT AT ANOTHER SCHOOL IN 2024 
 

I wish to advise that __________________________________      in class ________________________  

                 (Child’s Name) 
 

will be enrolling at _____________________________________________________________________ 

     (Name of School) 

and will not be returning to Bonnyrigg Heights Primary School in 2024 
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